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                                                                                                                       Ed and Gerry Tyas
From the notes of Ed and Gerry...

May 2, 2025                                                                                                            

Dear friends and family,

We received a text from a family we had had a lot of ministry with 
before the pandemic. Now they are adults or almost. It was a text 
from an adult daughter wanting to go to church
with us sometime. What a great surprise. We took
her and a sister and two cousins. After the service
a birthday party was held for a brother’s one year
old child. What a privilege to be invited into their
lives again and a hope of further ministry.

Spring is here and summer will soon be on it’s way.

At of the writing of this letter, it is a very sunny day. The Bible Club in which Gerry 
participated in has ended for the school year and we are looking forward to the summer.  
Summer for us will look somewhat different. Whereas before we were involved in a lot of 
children’s activities now we find our involvement includes mainly adults. 

Our involvement in Resource Centers will continue through the summer. We anticipate also 
more visiting in people’s homes and one on one connection and discipleship. This does 
include families and children that are within the family.



 MINISTRY TRIP

This month Gerry will be returning to Cuba ,after a trip last
November.  The group she is going with has had ongoing
ministry with a church in Havana. They have currently been
invited to work with the Senior Ministry in the church and the
community surrounding it. She will be gone May 16th through
the 26th.    

Prayer Requests and Praises

 Resource Center Opportunities locally in peoples lives

 Opportunities locally in visiting in peoples homes

 Cuba trip – May 16th-26th
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